
Upcoming Service 

                Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

                                 Worship Invitation June 25, 2023 

 

 

   

 

 

June 25: Do Not Be Daunted     Rev. Donna Dolham 

“If I am not for myself, who will be for me? If I am only for myself, what am I? And if not 

now, when?” ~ Hillel                                                                                                     

During this time of rising fascism where do we find ourselves and in what ways can we 

empower our communities toward peace and justice.  

 

July 2: Choose Your Own Adventure 

We will not be having a service due to the holiday weekend. You may attend either the 

Rockland or Brunswick UU’s.  

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30 am 
 

While we continue to recommend vaccination and the wearing of masks during Sunday 

services, we are no longer requiring them. 

 

We will continue to operate our high capacity Blueair air purifiers in Porter Hall during services. 

You may also join us via Zoom. 

                                      

                                     10:30 am using the zoom  link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206


MUUSAN (Maine UU State Advocacy Network)                  
   

 

 

****************************************************************** 

3 Months X 3 Opportunities to participate 
 

1.  Facilitated after-service Sunday gatherings in person 

First Sunday chat: June 11 

Second Sunday chat: July 16 

Third Sunday chat:  August 20 

 

2.  Tuesday zooms 7:00 p.m. 

First zoom: June 13 

Second zoom: July 18 

Third zoom: August 22 

 
 

An invitation to submit ideas in writing 

Feel free to email questions or comments to          

vision@uumidcoast.org 

 
 

Read the full invitation and explanation here.  

mailto:vision@uumidcoast.org
https://uumidcoast.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/MissionToVision.pdf


Please email all newsletter articles and website information to: 
news@uumidcoast.org  

Worship Invitation Plus Weekly Newsletter Editor: Jennifer Ober 

 

People United Against Racism Update: 
 

The regular Monday Vigils in Veterans Memorial Park in Newcastle have been 

paused. We are transitioning to Vigils on an “as needed” basis, in response to 

unfolding events.  

Community members can suggest a vigil by emailing peopleuar@gmail.com, and 

we'll send out the call via the PUAR email list and our Facebook page. Any vigils 

called through PUAR will be at 5 pm (as the weather warms up) and on Mondays, 

unless otherwise indicated.  

 
People United has partnered with Leigh Anne Keichline, who has been running the 

anti-racism book groups through Skidompha and created a monthly PUAR calendar 

to help publicize local antiracism events. Folks should sign up for emails, and to    

receive the calendar every month, if you haven’t already. peopleuar@gmail.com 

 

mailto:news@uumidcoast.org
mailto:peopleuar@gmail.com
mailto:peopleuar@gmail.com

